
  

 

   

Health Claims Review Committee Notice 
 

Medical Marijuana Health Claims Review Committee will hold a meeting on June 30, 2020 at 10:00 
a.m. 

Due to COVID-19, the June 30, 2020 meeting will take place via Skype.  Instructions to access the 
Skype Meeting will be located here Monday morning, June 29th. 

https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/boardmeeting.aspx

